
First-Time Freshman Requirements 
Stillman’s Mission is to foster academic excellence, to provide opportunities for diverse populations, 
and to maintain a strong tradition of preparing students for leadership and service.  Research has 
shown that standardized test scores are often not strong predictors of student success in college. 
Therefore, the submission of standardized tests scores for admission to Stillman College is not 
required.  First-time freshman applicants must present an official high school transcript or G.E.D. 
Students who believe that their high school transcript does not accurately reflect their academic 
potential may also submit their level of performance on the American College Test (ACT) or the 
Scholastic Aptitude Test of the College Entrance Examination Board (SAT). 

The final decision regarding admittance is based upon a comprehensive review of the student’s 
academic record, with an emphasis on high school GPA. 
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